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This bill is absolute nonsense. We need to help get them off the streets into better 

living conditions, not enable them to live a life of permanent homelessness. This is a 

perfect example of lazy policymaking. Have we learned nothing from the last three 

years?  

 

If we want to continue the degradation of Oregon’s culture, cities, natural beauty, and 

local business, this law will be passed.  

 

I sure hope it doesn't. 

 

I hope that is not the case. 


